
 
  
The New Jersey Economic Development Authority (EDA) is pleased to announce the launch of another 

new product in EDA’s Clean Energy Solutions portfolio - the Large Scale CHP-Fuel Cells (LSCHP-FC) 

Program. Funded by the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities (BPU), and jointly developed by the EDA 

and BPU, the program is designed to support the development, design, and construction of high efficiency 

Combined Heat and Power (CHP) and Fuel Cell (FC) projects in New Jersey.   

  

The LSCHP-FC Program (http://www.njeda.com/lschp-fc) offers project-based grants to New Jersey-

based Government, (Federal, State, or Local), Commercial, Institutional or Industrial entities (including 

501 c (3)) with a Combined Heat and Power (CHP) or Fuel Cell (FC) project with electric generating 

capacity of greater than one megawatt. 

  

The grant award will be a function of the system size and amount of electricity that the CHP-Fuel Cells 

project generates.  Total LSCHP-FC Program awards cannot exceed $3 million per project with 

maximum percent of project cost capped at 30% for CHP and 45% for Fuel Cell Projects. 

  

The LSCHP-FC Program is a competitive grant program.  Applications must be received prior to the 

closing of the Solicitation on June 25, 2012 at 5:00 pm EST. 
  
For additional information, or to apply, visit http://www.njeda.com/lschp-fc, or call 866-534-7789.   
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